
TRAFFIC ALERT for Guests Travelling to Bon Secours on Route 70E/40E and 40W to Marriottsville Rd 
Between June 17 - late August. 

(This does NOT affect guests travelling 70W to Marriottsville Rd exit.) 
 
Please follow detour signs or plan an alternate route ahead of time. Be sure to allow extra time for 
travel. 
  

A developer project to replace the culvert of a Little Patuxent River tributary running under Marriottsville 
Road is expected to begin on or about Monday, June 17th. While the work is being done, Marriottsville 
Road from Resort Road to US 40 will be closed to all traffic. During this time, traffic will follow a 
clearly marked detour using I-70, MD 32 and MD 99. Weather permitting, the work is expected to be 
completed by late August 2024. A recorded message at 410-313-4400 will carry details and updates 
about this project; however, for questions or concerns, please contact Public Works Customer Service 
at 410-313-3440 or email publicworks@howardcountymd.gov. 
 
Guests travelling on 70E might consider the following alternate route, as shown on the map below: 

• 70E 
• Exit onto 32 N. (This is the exit BEFORE 40E that you might usually take) 
• Right turn onto 99E (at a light) 
• Left turn onto Marriottsville Rd (at a light) 

 


